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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 

Subject:  Note on Manifestation and Item 

 
 
CILIP thanks the ALA Representative for the proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal, and has a preference for Option 1. 
 
CILIP thinks the element sub-type notes should be retained. 
 
CILIP does not believe it is necessary to qualify the element labels: "Note on 
Manifestation" and "Note on Item" seem to be sufficient. 
 


